
From: PUCWeb No�fica�on <Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 7:00 AM 
To: Jan Noriyuki <jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov> 
Subject: No�ce: A comment was submited to PUCWeb 
 
The following comment was submited via PUCWeb: 
 
Name: Diana Jones 
Submission Time: Apr 18 2023 6:53AM 
Email: dmjones1991@yahoo.com 
Telephone: 208-861-1764 
Address: 1708 S. Penninger Dr 
Boise, ID 83709 
 
Name of U�lity Company: Idaho Power 
 
Case ID: IPC-E-23-12   
 
Comment: "It is reported that Idaho Power is asking for 10% rate hike for this next year. They are sta�ng 
drought from last year. I can clearly state that all water sources were completely full and we have had 
an above average snow pack again this year with good carry over. We consumers are being price gouged 
to the extreme! Our wages don't go in! Our incomes don't increase and we don't seem to have a 
government en�ty to apply to so that our employers must raise our wages to accommodate these 
increases. This gouging, from u�li�es, groceries, gas and all other items must be stopped. The consumer, 
I for one, can't afford another increase. I ask that this be denied and they need to budget beter. People 
are looking their houses and homes due to this ongoing gouging. Please stop this. Prices need to 
decrease not increase. I have lived here for 50+ years and would like to con�nue so. Thank you." 
 
------ 
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